

Montgomery Way, Winsford, Cheshire CW7 1NU Telephone: 01606 551048

Head Teacher: Neil Oxley

5th December 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

Christmas Jumper Day 2022

On Monday 12th December we will once again be supporting Save the Children by having a Christmas Jumper Day in school. Students can come to school wearing a Christmas jumper or Christmas themed clothes.

We will be using the day as a learning opportunity to help our pupils explore the work Save the Children carries out both in the UK and abroad, and how the money we raise can help. The suggested donation is £1 and this can be paid via our online payment system (School Money) or can be brought in to school. We recognise that finances might be difficult this year so the donation is voluntary.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.

We appreciate your support and thank you on behalf of Save the Children.

Yours sincerely

Mr N Oxley

Headteacher

